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ITS A YOU WIN - WE WIN!!

Helping Hands is in need of a truck,
with the capacity to pull our trailer when
picking up food from
Midwest and Riverbend food bankKs.

If you or someone you Rnow would be
interested in donating that vehicle,
you may claim the donation as a tax
deduction equal to its fair market
Kelley Blue Book value.

If you are happy to help fill this important
need, please contact Steve at 815-530-5359.

THANK YOU!



